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THOUGHTS FROM DISTRICT GOVERNOR DEB 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Oct 2nd Region I 

Rally 

Oct 4th Central Re-

gion Workshop 

Oct 9th Region II 

Rally 

Oct 15 Lioness Rally 

Oct 16th Region III 

Rally 

Oct 23rd  Region IV 

Rally  

Oct 30th Region VI 

Rally 

     NEW NEWSLETTER                      

                 EDITOR 

14 District Newsletter, Lion Anita 

Palmer of the Christiana Lions Club 

will be our Newsletter Editor. All 

items to be included in the District 

Newsletter should be sent in Word 

format, not in pfd. Pictures should 

be in JPG format All materials 

Should be sent to Lion Anita at her 

email address:  

agordon50@frontiernet.net 

 

 

Lions, Lionesses, and Leos, 

 

 As we move into fall the Lion’s Clubs of our District are definitely back 
at work serving their communities with renewed energy and strength 
after a wonderful summer.  Many of our clubs have been busy raising 
funds at our local fairs.  While at these bustling fairs wouldn’t it be great 
to “Ask One” to become a Lion in your club?  We meet so many new peo-
ple at these events and we often forget what a great opportunity it is to 
bring someone new into our clubs.  Just think if each person that 
worked your fair stand asked just one person to become a Lion, think 
how many new faces we might have to help with all the work. 
 
My visits to clubs around the District have been going very well.  Our 
clubs are so welcoming and friendly.  It makes my visits a pleasure and 
something I look forward to doing.  It is very interesting to hear about 
all the good work and wonderful projects each club is undertaking.  The 
Columbia Lions are getting ready for a Mardi Graw parade, the Quarry-
ville Lions just finished selling many thousand pounds of French fries, 
the Wakefield Lions just finished the Cecil County Fair and the Solanco 
fair with a great food stand, The New Holland Lions hosted a Fiddlers 
Picnic, the Jonestown Lions just finished helping with the Hinkle Fest, 
the Christiana Lions are getting ready for an annual sub sale, the Willow 
Street Lions are gearing up for a road cleanup project and the list goes 
on and on.  The clubs of our District can be proud of all the service they 
are providing to their communities through their many projects.  Way to 
go Lions! 
 
As we head into October, please don’t forget to sign up for your Region’s 
rally.  The food is always great, the fun and friendship is even better and 
it is especially good to get together with Lions from other clubs and 
compare notes.  I look forward to seeing many of you at your rallies this 
year.  Contact your region or zone chair for more information or check-
out the reservation forms in the District newsletter. 
 
Looking forward to seeing all of you around the District! 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
  

Lion Deb Burkholder 

2014-2015 District Governor 

District 14-D 

kburkholder@dejazzd.com or 717-484-4892 

mailto:kburkholder@dejazzd.com


DATE                                                  

October 2, 2014   

October 7, 2014 

October 9, 2014                    

October 13, 2014                    

October  14, 2014                

October 15, 2014                        

October 16, 2014                      

October 21, 2014                 

October  22, 2014              

October 23, 2014                  

October 27, 2014                   

October 28, 2014             

October  30, 2014             

October 31-Nov 2 2014 

November 3, 2014 

November 5, 2014 

November 7, 2014 

November 9, 2014 

November 10, 2014 

November 11, 2014 

November 13, 2014 

November 16, 2014 

November 17, 2014 

November 18, 2014 

November 20, 2014 

November 25, 2014 

ACTIIVITY                         

Region 1 Rally                                          

Palmyra Lions Club                                                    

Region 2 Rally                                                      

O.V. Myerstown Lions Club                                

O.V. Paradise Twp Lions Club                             

Lions Rally                                                            

Region 3 Rally                                                

O.V. Penn -Elm Lions Club                               

O.V. Adamstown Lions Club                                 

Region  4 Rally                                                       

O. V. Bareville/Leola/Leacock Lions                

O.V. Millersville Lions Club/Lioness        

Region 5 Rally                                            

State Council Meeting 

O.V. Fredericksburg Lions Club 

O.V. Salisbury Lions Club 

DG Team  Meeting 

Region Chair/DG Team Meeting 

O.V. Manhiem Twsp Lions Club 

O.V. Quentin Roosevelt Lions Club 

O.V. Baron Stiegel Lions Club 

14-D Cabinet Meeting 

O.V. Manhiem Lions Club 

O.V. North Lebanon Lions Club 

O.V. West Earl Lions Club 

O.V. Reinholds Lions Club 

LOCATION 

Kinzer’s Fire Hall                                                                      

Funck’s Restaurant                                                      

West Earl Fire Hall                                                       

Country Fare Restaurant                                               

Bird-In-Hand Restaurant                                           

Brethren Village                                             

Swamp Christian Fellowship Church        

St Paul’s Lutheran Church                                            

Park Place Diner                                                        

Mt Zion Fire Hall                                                             

Leola War Memorial Building                                                

St Paul’s Lutheran Church                              

Enck’s Catering                                              

Holliday Inn Grantville, PA 

Farmers Wife Restaurant 

Gap Dinner 

Moveable Feast 

Moveable Feast 

Brethren village Fieldcrest bldg 

Quentin Riding Club 

Udder Choice Restaurant 

Moveable Feast 

Central Grill Restaurant 

Hiesey’s Diner 

West Earl Fire Company 

Reinholds VFW 

 

          OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER  2014 DISTRICT GOVERNOR’S SCHEDULE 



  

Message from your VDG-Kathy Ridder 

OCTOBER GREETINGS LIONS, LIONESS & LEOS!! 

As I write this I am outside, listening to the birds as they enjoy the birdbath.  I am reminded of the “pride” of Lions that gather out 
in the parking lot after a meeting.  The old saying goes, “that’s where the real business of Lions is done”.  Members need to dis-
cuss & address their concerns in the meeting, not in the parking lot.  CEP comes to mind.  Give it a try, it will prove enlightening & 
good for your Club. 

    I am still surrounded by corn which will probably be cut by the time this is published.  I remember last year we didn’t notice that 
it was gone until several days later.  I don’t have anything to say about that but I can relate it to Lions & the fact that sometimes 
we don’t realize that members were cut while we weren’t paying attention. 

    I am very tuned into the outdoors in the fall, a time for bonfires;( DG Deb had a perfect fall night for her Bonfire event),  Hallow-
een & Club parades.  Nothing like reminiscing about past autumns, piles of leaves to jump into & the smell that arose when Dad 
eventually burned them.  Is that a part of the past now, probably need a permit.  Reminds me of a song from the 60’s, “Sign, sign 
can’t you read the sign, clouding up the scenery, blowing my mind.  Do this don’t do that, can’t you read the sign.” 

    I can read the membership sign of “ASK 1” & the “STRENGTHEN THE PRIDE” sign.  It’s all good, for if we “ASK 1”, we are 
bound to “STRENGTHEN OUR PRIDE.” 

    I have another thought on hunting season but I’ll save that for November!  For now, enjoy being a Lion & reach out to others & 
get them excited to SERVE!!!                                       

                 Yours in Lionism, 

                  1st VDG Kathy Ridder 

                  “Strengthen the Pride” 

P.S. CONGRATULATIONS TO MY CLUB, WEST EARL LIONS, ON THEIR 75TH CHARTER NIGHT CELEBRATION & A TOAST 
TO THEIR YEARS OF SERVING THOSE LESS FORTUNATE!! 

OCTOBER IS WORLD BLINDNESS AWARENESS MONTH 

                       To the Ladies of Lebanon & Lancaster Counties                
                                         

                                                     This month we will high light 1 member from Lititz Lioness Club 

                                                                            Lioness Veronica Killmyer 

Lioness Veronica was born and raised in Philadelphia, Pa. and has lived in New York, New Jersey And Florida and fortunately, 

for the Lititz Lioness Club has settled in Lancaster County having lived In Lititz and now in Mt. Joy.L. Veronica has 3 grown chil-

dren; a full time job is a Sunday school teacher Vol. at Good News Club and is a very active member of the Lititz Lioness. Lion-

ess Veronica joined the Club on May 12, 2011 in her 2nd she was asked to be Sec. of our Club, a very demanding and time-

consuming .job. The Club felt that she had the expertise, reliability and self-discipline to handle this very Important office despite 

not having been with the Club only a short time .L. Veronica accepted with the condition that she could remain on committees,  

especially the Community Service committee. Officers in the Club are exempt from serving on committee as their duties require a 

great deal of time. 

Lioness Veronica chose to serve on 3 committee. All while performing her Secretarial duties with perfection in her two years as 

Sec.  In addition she also works on all fund raising events.  L.ioness Veronica Took it upon herself to design and print out cards 

in the form of a business card for members to Promote our Club and whom to contact if they are interested. She also designed 

and printed Hanging name tags for the members to wear at each meeting.  

Lioness Veronica was asked to be vice President for this next year, serving as President the following year. Again she rose to the 

occasion and agreed to serve the Lititz Lioness Club as requested of her. She does all of this with modesty and good Humor. 

She made a commitment to serve the Lititz Lioness Club and that is exactly what she does, 

In her quiet, unassuming way. She is especially proud   that the Lititz Lioness Club supports those in need in the Lititz community 

and surrounding area.  Lioness Veronica is the epitome of what makes a Successful Lioness Club. 

Congratulation to this Lioness And thanks to the Blue Ball and Lititz Lioness for the Bio. On some of their members 

                                      Lioness C. PDG Joan Rohrbach 



There is a whole generation among our society that are the movers, shakers and seekers.  We see 
these women and men everyday as they are all around us.  We see them in their shops, churches, 
at work, on the streets or while visiting our public officials.  If you take notice that some of them, 
while very likely good people, they may seem a little lost.  Perhaps they have reached a point in their 
lives that they realize they have been lucky and are living a good life and it may be time to give 
something back to society.  They may be seeking something in which to serve to make this world a 
better place. 
 
Some of us have heard the tales of what the great leaders of Lions have done in the past whether it 
is Melvin Jones down to someone in your Club that made a difference in many lives in your commu-
nity.  In looking at LIONS since 1917, we have transformed many parts of the world and we are 
proud to belong to a service organization that is now in more countries (209) than there are coun-
tries in the United Nations.  As we attend District, State, International Conventions and Forums we 
see outstanding leaders that will lead our association to even better things.  As a Club Leader or fu-
ture Club Leader, you are encouraged to attend all the seminars/workshop that is offered.  LCI has 
webinars that you can be part of in the comfort of your home.  By you becoming the best leader that 
you can be also makes your club the best that they can be.   
 
We have a motto that really says it all.  WE SERVE.  With our ASK One program by asking the mov-
ers, shakers and seekers in our communities who knows, they could be a great leader for Lions and 
they are just waiting to be asked.  October is membership growth month and let all make a commit-
ment to ASK ONE before the end of the month.  You may be surprised when they say YES.   
  
On behalf of your Global Leadership Team, we thank you for all that you are doing so that we are 
successful in serving those less fortunate than ourselves.  For more information or a club program 
from one of our Team Members contact either 2nd VDG Bob Weaver, PDG Tom Ridder, RC Gene 
Hilton or myself. 
 

PCC Steve Benedict, GLT Chairperson 
717-789-9605 (H) 717-201-4134 (C) 

lionsteve@embarqmail.com 
 

 Notes and Hints from your Global Leadership Team 

Greetings fellow Lions, Lioness & Leos ; 

I don't know where to start, this last weekend was great I don't 

want it to end.  We have 6 region rally's in Oct. every Thursday 

and Wednesday the 16th. You are welcome to attend, just let 

them know ahead. I am running another food drive the 10&11th. 

We still have clubs at local fairs. The fall breakfast season is 

starting ,we have Halloween parties for the kids at some clubs. 

At the end of the month we have the fall state meeting , at 

Grantville. That’s a fair start I am sure I missed some events. 

   Don't forget the district convention,& presidents night are one 

month early . 

P.S.   Remember we host the state convention this year . Pin 

collectors, leos ,all interested parties to get the special pin you 

must invest in the Amish experience. 

        Lion 2nd Vice Dist Governor  Bob Weaver  



                        DISTRICT 14-D LIONS ATTEND THE                                                      

USA/CANADA LEADERSHIP FORUM  SAN JUAN PUERTO RICO  

          Debbie Cantrell and Jim  Groff 

Jim Groff, Debbie Cantrell, Tom Smarch & 

Maureen Brandel 

     Joni Preston, International President-

Joe Preston, Eleanor Reuter,  Bonnie 

and Bob Eberly 

Jim Groff, Debbie Cantrell, (behind Jim) Charlie 

McBride, Wayne Madden-Past Int Pres, Linda 

Madden, Maureen Brandel, Tom Smarch 



 The Akron Lions Club have a electric grill that we would like 

to donate to another club free of charge.  It is a older grill 

which has made many toasted cheese burgers. 

It is a Star 208 volt 24"x36" with two controls.  It did work 

when last used, it would need a cord.   

Contact David Austin if you are interested or would like to see 

it.  859-1614 

  

MESSAGE FROM CHAIRPERSON: ELEANOR REUTER, PDG 

I  would like to come out and speak to your club on 

“Hearing Research” and “Hearing Aids;” also on the 

USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum and the Peace 

Poster Contest.   

In this Newsletter you will find a page with all the infor-

mation, Rules and Ordering Instructions on how to ob-

tain the Peace Poster Kit.  

Any Club that participates in the Peace Poster Contest, should contact Lion El-

eanor Reuter at telephone Number 717-367-5578 

                                IN FOND MEMORY 

                 JAY H. REAM       WEST EARL LIONS CLUB 

NEW MEMBERS 

                 William H. Johnson                                   Christiana Lions Club   

                 Calvin L. Swartzentruber                           Christiana Lions Club 

                 Bonnie L. Nye                                            Litiz Lions Club 

                 Kathy Stauffer           Quentin-Roosevelt Lions Club  

                 Michelle Musumeci                                    West Earl Lions                                               

 
  





Christiana Lions Sub 

Sales Oct 18th priced 

at $4.00 each and are 

made fresh the day of 

the sale. 

To pre-order email 

christianalionsclub@co

mcast.net or call 610-

593-6945at least three 

days prior to the sale 

date. Be sure to leave 

your name, phone 

number, and the 

number of subs you 

are ordering. Sub pick-

up is at the Lions 

Community Building, 

starting at 7:00 am and 

continues until 10:30 

am. Remember, all 

proceeds help support 

the Christiana Lions 

Park.   

 Mountville Lions Club will have a blood drive on Monday, No-

vember 3, 2014 from 1 to 6:30 PM at Trinity 

UCC Church, located next to the swimming 

pool in Mountville.  Donors may reserve a time 

by calling the American Red Cross at 1-800-

733-2767.  Walk-ins are also welcome.  Soup, 

sandwiches, drinks, and desserts are available 

to all who come in.  Contact PCC Steve Bene-

dict at 789-9605 or PDG Ron Peters, 285-4795 

for more information. Come out and give the 

“gift of life”. 

LITITZ LIONESS CLUB NEWS 

ON FRIDAY, SEPT. 26 THERE WAS AN ARTICLE IN THE LANCASTER NEWSPAPER 

ABOUT A SR. AT WARWICK, WITH SPECIAL NEEDS, AMBER BRUBAKER, WHO 

RODE ON THE BACK OF A CAR IN THE EPHRATA PARADE.  TWO YOUNG WOMEN 

IN THE "HOMECOMING COURT" GAVE UP THEIR SPOT IN THE PARADE TO AM-

BER & ANOTHER GIRL WITH SPECIAL NEEDS.      AMBER BRUBAKER IS A YOUNG 

GIRL WHOM THE LITITZ LIONESS CLUB HAS BEEN SENDING TO BEACON LODGE 

SINCE SHE STARTED SCHOOL......& CONTINUES TO GO.   WE ARE SO PROUD OF 

HER & OF THE GIRLS WHO GAVE UP THEIR "HOMECOMING COURT" SPOT IN 

THE PARADE. 

 

 

 

                        NEWS AROUND THE DISTRICT 

West Earl Lions News   

Angelini, a 19 year Lion, was given a "Melvin Jones Fellow"  at our Sept. 
meeting. Lion Rick Crouse, a two year member, was given the "Lion of the 

Year" award at the same event.  Congratulations to these deserving Lions!  

1st VDG Kathy Rid-
der, Lioness Presi-
dent Diane Cof-
fey,  Steve Brandt 
and the event Chair-

person Deb Olsen. 

This is the check 

presentation. To The  

Lititz Lions  

mailto:christianalionsclub@comcast.net
mailto:christianalionsclub@comcast.net


 

 

 

Dear Lion, 

  

As a leader in your Lions club, we want to remind you about the current new member pilot program 
in the United States that waives the charter or entrance fee for U.S. Veterans of all ages.  

  

The Involve a U.S. Veteran program waives the charter or entrance fee for any qualifying veteran 
who joins a new or existing Lions club. 

  

Eligible veterans include retired U.S. military personnel or honorably-discharged members of the Air 
Force, Army, Coast Guard Services, Marines, National Guard, Navy or Reserves.  Those currently 
serving in the National Guard or Reserves are also eligible.  Lions Clubs International will provide 
an entrance fee waiver of $25 ($30 for charter members) to the first 5,000 qualified U.S. veterans 
that join a local Lions club. The program is only being offered in the United States. 

  

Visit the Involve a U.S. Veteran Web page to learn more about this special program. You can 
download a fact sheet, promotional flyer, certification form and a sample press release to help pro-
mote this program in your community. 

 

  

Veterans have made so many great contributions and sacrificed so much to serve our country.  As 
service members leave the military and come home, let's provide them an opportunity to get in-
volved in their communities and serve as Lions.   

  

Make plans now to reach out to veterans in your community and offer them the opportunity to make 
a difference and change lives as Lions.  Take advantage of this special program to grow your club 
today! 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Scott Drumheller 

Executive Administrator & Secretary 

Lions Clubs International 

http://www.mmsend47.com/link.cfm?r=1183724629&sid=50843342&m=6305148&u=LIONSPROD&j=21637974&s=http://www.lionsclubs.org/EN/member-center/membership-and-new-clubs/invite-members/us-veteran-program.php?utm_source=RealMagnet&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=58


           
 
 

2015 Pennsylvania Lions State Convention 
Lancaster, PA  May 14 – 17 

 

District 14D Lions, Lionesses, and LEOs invite all Pennsylvania Lions, Lionesses, and LEOs and their 
guests to the 92nd annual State Lions Convention in Lancaster and Lebanon counties May 14 through May 17, 
2015. The convention will take place at the Lancaster Host Resort and Conference Center, located in the heart 
of Pennsylvania Dutch Country and shopping outlets.  

 Come to the 2015 State Convention for DD-lightful Hospitality in Amish Country! 

 Come for the Amish Experience … on Thursday, May 14, join your friends for dinner at Plain and Fancy 
Restaurant, followed by a walk through an Amish house and one-room school and a multimedia presentation 
at the theater next door. Register early for the convention and this event and be among the first 200 who get 
the special quilt pin! 

 Come for the scenery … idyllic farmland, picturesque towns and villages, buggies, quilts, roadside farm 
stands offering produce and Amish-made products. 

 Come for the history … while you’re in 14D, visit Wheatland, home of the only U.S President from 
Pennsylvania; the Hans Herr House, the oldest meetinghouse in the United States; Central Market in historic 
downtown Lancaster; and many more historic places. 

 Come for the fun … Dutch Wonderland, the Pennsylvania Railroad Museum, Strasburg Railroad, 
American Music Theater, wineries, and so much more. 

 Come for the shopping … nearby you’ll find Tanger and Rockvale shopping outlets and Kitchen Kettle 
Village. 

 Come for the food … famous for Pennsylvania Dutch food, Lancaster and Lebanon counties are also 
home to restaurants featuring a variety of other sumptuous foods; whatever your taste, you’ll find it here. 

 Come for the golf … Lancaster Host Resort and Conference Center has a golf course on site, and your 
Host Convention Committee has arranged a special fee for any registered convention attendees to play the 
course. 

 
See you in Lancaster for  

DD-lightful Hospitality in Amish Country! 
 

14D 2015 State Convention Committee 

Chairman PCC Steve Benedict Vice Chairman PDG Dale High  DG Deb Burkholder 



“REGION II RALLY” 
 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 9, 2014 

6:30 P.M. 

WEST EARL FIRE HALL, BROWNSTOWN 

 

. 

GREAT MEAL! 

GREAT ENTERTAINMENT!!! 

ALL THIS FOR ONLY $17.00!! 

 

RALLY ROUND LIONS!! 

BRING: 

CLUB BANNER 

2 DOOR PRIZES 

ITEMS FOR FOOD BANK 

 

 

 

 

SEND RESERVATIONS & MONEY TO: 

REGION II ZONE CHAIR LION Bill Brown 

1044 HIGH STREET 

LANCASTER, PA.  17603 

RSVP BY SEPT 25 

 

(CHECKS PAYABLE TO DISTRICT 14D) 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__ 

                                        CLUB__________________________________________________ 

 

                                       #ATTENDING_________________________ 

 

                                       $17.00 X_______             TOTAL___________________________________ 



                                                           ANNOUNCEMENT!!! 
 
                                                                                  LIONESS RALLY 
                                                                        WEDNESDAY, OCT. 15, 2014 
                                                                 BRETHREN VILLAGE    FIELDCREST BUILDING 
                                                                                      3001 LITITZ PIKE 
                                                                                              6:30 P.M. 
                                                                                   COST        $20.00 
                                                                     BRING BANNER, 2 DOOR PRIZES 
                                                              DONATE FOOD TO YOUR LOCAL FOOD BANK 
                                                                                   DEADLINE, OCT, 1, 2014 
       -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
- 
     Mail to Lioness Coordinator   PDG Joan Rohrbach 
                                                          45 Carol Ann Drive   Lebanon PA.   17046 
                         NAME________________________________________________________ 
                        CLUB__________________________________________________________ 
                      # Attending______________________________________________________ 
                      CHECK AMOUNT ENCLOSED ____________________________ 
                      Make check out to District 14 D 
                                                    
 
                                                                             
 
 
                                                                  
                                                                                         
                                                                  
 







 

 

                  
 

             Region 5 Rally 
                                 Thursday October 30, 2014 6:30 pm 
                                                            Enck’s Catering, 1461 Lancaster Rd., Manheim, PA 

 

Howdy, this year’s spirited Rally theme is Cowboys and Indians.  Come dressed as your favorite 

and help celebrate the accomplishments of fellow Lions and their clubs.  Prizes will be awarded to the 

best costumes. 

“Cookie” your chuck wagon attendant has rustled up some grub that includes  

 Roast beef, Dutch casserole, mashed potatoes, green beans, tossed salad, fresh fruit, 

rolls, butter, assorted desserts and other vittles 

Questions, send smoke signal to Gene Hilton at 426-3656 or telegram ghilton@embarqmail.com 

Use your fountain pen to mail payment to Gene Hilton 566 W Market St Marietta, PA 17547.  The 

cost, $22 per person.  Each club please bring two door prizes and canned goods for the less fortunate. 

 

 

 

Club or individual____________________________________________________________________________ 

Number attending at $22_____________________________________________________________________ 

Total enclosed__________________________________payable to District 14-D 

Submit lower portion to Gene Hilton 566 W Market St Marietta, PA 17547 no later than October 22, 2014 



THE EAST COCALICO LIONS CLUB 

  

IS HOLDING AN 

OYSTER, SHRIMP, FISH & HAM 

SUPPER 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2014 

3:00 PM UNTIL 7:00 PM 

AT THE REAMSTOWN FIRE HALL 

Church Street, Reamstown; east off Route 272 (Reading Road) 

THE FOLLOWING MENU WILL BE AVAILABLE: 

PLATTERS 
(Include: French Fries, Pepper Cabbage, Roll, Apple Sauce, Beverage and Dessert) 

FRIED OYSTER 
FRIED SHRIMP 

New!     FISH N’CHIPS 

GRILLED HAM 

Combination FRIED OYSTER - FRIED SHRIMP 
Combination FRIED OYSTER - GRILLED HAM 

Combination FRIED SHRIMP - GRILLED HAM 

SANDWICHES  
FRIED OYSTER  

New!     FRIED FISH 

GRILLED HAM 
 

 FRENCH FRIES 
TAKE-OUTS AVAILABLE!! 

Note:  Our Spring Supper date is changed to the last Saturday in April,  

April 25, 2015 !!!! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The internationally-acclaimed comedy basketball team 

                           THE HARLEM AMBASSADORS 

                                   are coming to LANCASTER & LEBANON COUNTY! 

                      You can be part of this event! 
                            WARWICK HIGH SCHOOL 

                       WEDNESDAY, MARCH 25, 2015 6:30PM 
 
DISTRICT 14-D LEO’S will be hosting the Harlem Ambassadors for a special comedy 
basketball event. This is an event families can enjoy together... laughter, comedy, slam 
dunks, high-flying hoops... all for a good cause. And you can be part of it! 
 
All funds raised from this event will go to VisionCorps and Lebanon Sight Committee. 
 
Offering a unique brand of Harlem-style basketball featuring high-flying slam dunks, 
dazzling ball-handling tricks and hilarious comedy routines, the Harlem Ambassadors are 
a team of talented male and female basketball players that are drug-free, college-
educated and positive in appearance. They are committed to giving their audience 
quality family entertainment and serving as positive role models for kids. 
 
A team of local celebrities -- men and women from our community -- will play against the 
Harlem Ambassadors and be part of the comedy. Everyone will meet the Ambassadors 
after the game during a complimentary autograph session.  
 
Lions are a service organization and our motto is “We serve”. We have been called to be 
“Knights of the Blind” from Helen Keller and we do that by providing support financially 
and volunteering with blind/vision impaired persons as well as our community.  
 
We are proud to announce that our Leos (middle & high school students) also serve in 
the same capacity and are overseeing this event. This event will specifically impact this 
age group and they are our future.   
 
 
“We are proud to provide quality entertainment and lasting memories for audiences of 
all ages,” said Dale Moss, Harlem Ambassadors president. “It’s rewarding to give back, 
especially when the funds generated help build a house for Habitat for Humanity or buy 
computers for the school library. Please consider helping your community by becoming a 
sponsor of this event.”    
 
 

 

"The standing-room-only 
crowd not only saw some  
of the greatest basketball  
in America, they also were 

witness to some of the 
funniest comedy routines 

around . . . . The final score? 
The Harlem Ambassadors 
won . . . over the citizens  

of Franklin County and 
impacted a lot of lives,  

young and old alike. Those  
of us who came and saw  

and played and danced and 
laughed 'til we cried, may 
never be the same again.  
And that's a good thing." 

 

Bob Salmon 
The Herald Chronicle 

"As I looked out at our huge 
crowd, I saw big smiles and 
lots of laughing by young 

and old alike. Whole families 
were having such a great 
time together; they didn't 
want the game to end." 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Yes! I would like to sponsor this event. 
 

Business Name ______________________________________________________ 
 

Contact Name _______________________________________________________ 
 

Address ____________________________________________________________  
City/State ____________________________________ Zip ___________________ 
 

Work Phone (________) ______________ Cell Phone (________) ______________ 
Email _______________________________________________________________ 
 

Please indicate type and quantities of sponsorship desired: 
EVENT SPONSOR - $2500 

This sponsorship includes:  

 Participate (2 players)  in Game   

 Complimentary tickets (20)  

 VIP seating  near team on court (10) 

 Signs/banners at the event 

 Public announcement of sponsorship at the event 

 Your logo on event advertising and logo on Event T-Shirt (worn at game) 

 Opportunity to display corporate/organizational information at the event 
 

GAME SPONSOR - $1500 
          This sponsorship includes: 

 Participate (1 player) in Game. 

 Complimentary tickets (10) 

 VIP seating near team on court (5) 

 Signs/banners at the event 

 Public announcement of sponsorship at the event 

 Your logo on event advertising and Event T-shirt (worn at game) 

 Opportunity to display corporate/organizational information at the event 
 

 

QUARTER SPONSOR/ASSEMBLY SPONSOR - $500  
This sponsorship includes:  

 Complimentary tickets/VIP seating (5/5) 

 Signs/banners at the event 

 Public announcement of sponsorship at the event 

 Your logo on event advertising and on event T-Shirt (worn at game) 

 Opportunity to display corporate/organizational information at the event 
 

   PLAYER SPONSOR - $250 
   This sponsorship includes:  

 Participate in Game 

 Signs/banners at the event 

 Public announcement of sponsorship at the event 
 

PATRON SPONSOR - $100 
This sponsorship includes: 

 For each $100, your name/business name will be entered into our drawing. Drawing 
includes Gift cards, Prizes and autographed team basketball from the Harlem 
Ambassadors. 

 
Sponsorships can be for any business, individual, family, group, or organization and for any amount. 

 (Make check payable to: Lions 14-D)  Please Mail Form and Check to: 
Dawn Rissmiller, PO Box 556, Lititz PA 17543 

 
Questions? (717) 371-1846  DRissmiller@gmail.com 

 

Learn more about Harlem Ambassadors at www.harlemambassadors.com 

"As I looked out at our huge 
crowd, I saw big smiles and 
lots of laughing by young 

and old alike. Whole families 
were having such a great 
time together; they didn't 
want the game to end." 

 

 


